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Greetings:

Please preserve the LLLT program in Washington State. As an attorney, I'm mindful of the
value of LLLTs and the vital role they play in making legal assistance available to those who
need it. Everybody benefits when members of our community have access to legal help and
we in the field should be promoting rather than dismantling the program.

At the very least, please open up the topic for some sort of public review where it's benefits
and costs can be discussed. I am confident that given a chance, the LLLT program would
make its worth known.

Thank you very much,

Stacy Andersen
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